
You're Invited! 

Dear Community Member, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Community Emergency Preparedness 

Workshop! 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Location: Community Center, 123 Main St, Yourtown 

The purpose of this workshop is to equip our community with essential skills and knowledge to 

effectively respond during emergencies. Participants will learn about: 

• Emergency planning 

• First aid techniques 

• Disaster preparedness kits 

• Community resources 

Lunch will be provided. Please RSVP by March 5, 2024, to ensure we have enough materials 

and refreshments for everyone. 

To RSVP, contact us at: 

Email: info@communitypreparedness.org 

Phone: (555) 123-4567 

We look forward to your participation and creating a safer community together! 

Best regards, 

The Community Emergency Preparedness Team 


